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Hello 

The children have had such an exciting week. The explorer dome was in the sports hall and children loved 

entering the inflatable dome and learning about space and the human body. There have been so many 

exciting trips this week; Year 1 went to Weston’s toy museum and told me all about the old toys that they 

saw there. It was a long journey though. Mostly for the adults!  

This week in assembly, I talked to the children about peace. We looked at quotes from different religions 

about the importance of peace and respecting each other. This linked back to lots of the discussions that we 

have had this term about diversity and respect. We can create peace and harmony if everyone has respect 

for one another and tries to learn more about differences and celebrate the diversity of our school.  

Speaking of peace and harmony, the Winter disco was a big success and I would like to thank Sarah and the 

PTA, who all worked hard to ensure that the children had a good time. It was lovely to see the children 

socialising with children from across the school.  

It has been cold this week and we realise that this means that families have to spend more money trying to 

keep warm. If anyone in our school community is struggling to stay warm and well fed, please let us know 

and we might be able to help.  

Have a restful weekend as we head into the 

last week of term.  

Have a restful weekend.  

Mr Hawkins  

Remember - Inset day – 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023  

We will be looking at our behaviour policy and 

the belonging strategy for Bristol (see link 

below). We are keen to involve parents and 

will be looking at ways that we can offer some 

childcare during the day so that parents can 

come and be involved.  

https://www.bristolonecity.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/3-Belonging-Strategy-Belonging-in-

Education_weba_v2.pdf  

Thanks Year 2 for the Hannah More Newsdesk this week! 

https://vimeo.com/user32706455/newsdesky2  

https://www.bristolonecity.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/3-Belonging-Strategy-Belonging-in-Education_weba_v2.pdf
https://www.bristolonecity.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/3-Belonging-Strategy-Belonging-in-Education_weba_v2.pdf
https://vimeo.com/user32706455/newsdesky2




https://www.avonfire.gov.uk/safety-advice/seasonal-safety/winter/save-safely 

This Winter, Avon Fire & Rescue Service (AF&RS) wants to 

help you save money safely when cutting costs in response 

to the rising cost of living. 

If you're thinking of doing things differently at home to bring down the price of energy 

bills, it's important to remember to do so safely. 

Tips for saving safely this winter… 

www.bristol.gov.uk/files/documents/2659-bristol-clean-air-zone-community-

toolkit/file 

https://www.avonfire.gov.uk/safety-advice/seasonal-safety/winter/save-safely
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/files/documents/2659-bristol-clean-air-zone-community-toolkit/file
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/files/documents/2659-bristol-clean-air-zone-community-toolkit/file


Sycamore House points party!  

Year 3 trip 

to Bristol 

Old Vic 

Theatre! 

Winter Disco! 

Thanks to our brilliant PTA! 

Snowflakes 

made at Craft 

and Chat with 

Colourful 

Minds! 






